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Our hike to Umbrella Tree was so much fun! We had time 
to climb in the big branches of the Bay tree and time to 
toss rocks into the flowing creek. The children were 
great hikers and it was a beautiful day!



Friday was RAINBOW day and Miss Mia 
was kind enough to send me a picture 
while I was sadly sick in bed. We also 
received an entertaining delivery of soil 
for our new garden bed! 

Sunday’s family work day was very 
successful as we began refreshing 
some spaces. This also prepped our 
garden so the children could begin 
planting this week. Feel free to pop on 
back to see all of our little baby plants!

The Acorns are sweetly tending their new garden space and we are all very excited to harvest the 
fruits of our labor. One of the most valuable experiences we can offer children is gardening- to 
practice gentle care and determination and to practice successes and failures while connecting to 
nature.


